
LAS VEGAS ITA CONVENTION 2018 

Don’t miss out!  Plan now to join your friends in what promises to 

be an exciting, wonderfully enjoyable experience at the Gold Coast 

Hotel in Las Vegas.  It all begins August 30 with an exceptionally 

complete Champagne City Tour from 7:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. 

Friday, Aug. 31 is one of the Double Trouble Golf outings.  Please 

contact Jerry Markus (jgmarkus@cox.net) if you plan to participate.  

The golfers will leave the hotel at 7:00 a.m.  There will also be an 

exciting bowling tournament at the hotel bowling lanes starting at 

10:00 a.m.  Prizes will be awarded to the bowling winners. 

 

Friday afternoon at 4:30 p.m. the hotel will offer free Gaming Lessons to those ages 21 and 

over. 

 

Friday night is our opening ceremony, Gold Rush Dinner Dance and our 50/50 drawing.  

Gold Rush period 1850s attire optional. 

 

Saturday, Sept. 1, we will have our Executive Board meeting at 10:30 a.m.  Also for those 

who are interested in something new and exciting, you may take the hotel shuttle bus to the 

High Roller Ferris Wheel. 

 

Saturday evening highlight is the Lake Mead Dinner Cruise.  The buses will pick us up at 5:00 

p.m. sharp.  We will board the boat at 6:15, sail from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m., and enjoy a superbly 

delicious dinner.  Please wear your red ITA shirts for this event if you have one. 

Sunday morning is another Double Trouble Golf outing.  Golfers will leave the hotel at 7:00 

a.m..  

The Gospel Hour and Survivors meeting is at 9:00 a.m.  The general business meeting will 

begin at 10:00 a.m.  Immediately following the business meeting is the ITA group pictures 

session.  Our judging contest will be at 1:30 p.m. 

The Rat Pack Dinner Dance will be at the hotel at 6:00 p.m.  Our silent auction & 50/50 

drawing will be held then.   Don’t forget to bring your airport friendly auction items.               

Rat Pack 1960s attire optional.  

Deadline for registration is July 29.  There will be a special drawing for early registration! 

Looking forward to seeing you in Las Vegas for a memorable experience with your friends! 

Marlene Markus and Nadine Abbit, Co-Presidents 

  


